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Undisclosed software company 
acquired by Greater Sum Ventures
An undisclosed software company was recently acquired by Greater Sum 
Ventures. The Braff Group served as the exclusive mergers and acquisitions 
advisor to the software company.

The Braff Group is the leading mergers and acquisitions advisory firm 
specializing exclusively in health care services, including behavioral health, 
digital health, home health and hospice, pharmacy services, urgent care, health 
care staffing, home medical equipment, and ancillary health care services.

Founded in 1998, The Braff Group has repeatedly been ranked among the top 
five health care mergers and acquisitions advisory firms.


